
 
 

 

 

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 

 
 
MEETING DATE: April 10, 2018 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Yolande Wilburn, Interim County Librarian 
 
SUBJECT: Presentation of certificates of recognition for Nevada County Community 

Library Card Design Contest 2018 winners 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Recognize the Library Card Design Contest winners. 
 
FUNDING: No funding is involved. 
 
BACKGROUND: The Nevada County Community Library held a Library Card Design Contest from 
February 12, 2018 to March 5, 2018. The library called on artists and writers of all ages to submit 
creative, original designs that featured a poetry theme, and include the words, Nevada County 
Community Library. A panel of judges selected winners in three categories: 
 
 Age 10 and Under: Quinn Wees, Truckee  
 Age 11 to 17:  Lily A. Neiser, Grass Valley 
 Adult:   Janet Jensen, Nevada City 
 
Nevada County Poet Laureate Molly Fisk selected the design submitted by Anita Lincoln Pearson from 
Penn Valley as the “Poet Laureate’s Choice” winner. 
 
New Nevada County Community Library cards have been created, featuring the winning designs, and 
are now available to the public.  
 
The Library is grateful to all of the community members who submitted their designs and asks the 

Board of Supervisors to recognize our four talented winners. 

   
Item Initiated and Approved by:    Yolande Wilburn, Interim County Librarian 


